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Dear All..As I've just sent you of a sad report,from a brief twitter breaking news,from"The New Times"we are lucky,this other Kinyarwanda leading paper has just published the same story. If I can briefly do the direct translation:

It's reported that during the heavy rain of this late afternoon, Thursday, January 14, 2021, the lightning strike caught three people who were in the same home-house, in Rulenge Sector, Ngoma District, within the Eastern Province of Rwanda, killing on spot, the man-husband in that home, while injuring the wife, and a visitor who was present at the time.

Also, the same lightning killed two cows and two pigs, from the same family, as was confirmed by Mr Cyriaque Nyiridandi Mapambano, the Vice Mayor in charge of the social development, in Ngoma District. As per the warning from the "Rwanda Meteo" the whole country should expect of the extremely heavy rain, mixed with thunderstorms and lightnings, between 13 to 16 of January, 2021 and the inhabitants of Rwanda are requested to be extremely vigilant. Thanks. Frank
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Translation provided by email from Frank Shumbusho at tct2020@gmail.com.


